
Center for Judicial Accountability

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Sheila Birnbaum < SheilaBirnbaum@quinnemanuel.com >

Thursday, December 03, 2015 9:17 AM
Center for Judicial Accountability
RE: Corrected/Supersedi ng Su pplemental Submission

It will be distributed to the Commissioners

From : Ce nter for J udicia I Accou nta bil ity [ma i lto :e lena @j udgewatch.org]
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 8:45 AM
To: Sheila Birnbaum <SheilaBirnbaum@quinnemanuel.com>; nyscompensation@gmail.com;
barry.cozier@ leclairryan.com; gajohnson@mec.cuny.edu

Subject: Corrected/Superseding Supplemental Submission

The attached corrects errors in CJA's December 2,2015 supplementalstatement. No substantive changes have been

made, except for the correction of Chief Administrative .ludge Marks' position on Chief Judge Kaye's Commission on

Fiduciary Appointments. He was counsel, not a member. Additionally, my paraphrase of the Commission on Statewide
Attorney Discipline's September 24,2015 Report has been replaced by a quote.

Apologies for any inconvenience.

Elena Sassower

From : Center for Judicial Accou nta bil ity [marllo : elena @i udqewatch. org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 02,20t51L:27 PM

To: sheilabirnbaum@quinnemanuel.com; nyscompensation@gmail.com; barry.cozier@leclairryan.com;
gajohnson@mec.cuny.edu
Subject: Supplemental Submission

ln compliance with this Commission's deadline of December 2nd for written submissions, attached is CJA's supplemental
statement. The webpage on which it is posted with substantiating evidence is here: http://www.iudsewatch.ors/web-
pases/iudicial-compensation/2015/testimonv. htm

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

91,4-421-7200

From : Center for J udicia I Accounta bil ity I ma i lto : elena @j udqewatch. orq]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 4:25 PM

To: sheilabirnbaum@quinnemanuel.com; nyscompensation@gmail.com; barry.cozier@leclairryan.com;
gaiohnson@mec.cuny.edu
Cc: 'kconley@nypost.com'; 'joelstashenko@aol.com'; Jstashenko@alm.com'; 'kfischer@alm.com'; Kris Fischer

0storey@alm.com); aden ney@alm.com
Subject: Informing the Public about the Comission's Nov. 30 Public Hearing on Judicial Compensation & its Oppoftunity
to be Heard

Dear Chairwoman Birnbaum,


